From:

To: Joanna Vincent

Subject: Twickenham Riverside development
Date: 23 March 2023 12:43:25

Dear Sirs

I would like to give my full support to the plan for the development of Twicenham
Riverside. This plan is the best we have had and it is time to give it permision.

Yours sincerely
Lady Felicity Wakefield

Felicity Wakefield





